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Pictured above is Kayla Bradshaw, a Southern State student and one of only 25 women in the state of Ohio 
to be selected as a recipient of the Intel Semiconductor Scholarship for Women.  

 
Southern State student, Kayla Bradshaw, selected as “Intel 



2023. “I enjoyed the excellent professors and the small class atmosphere that Southern State provides. My 
decision to return as a student was not only influenced by my positive past experiences but also by 
witnessing my husband’s current positive experiences here at Southern State,” she added. Bradshaw’s 
husband is also a student at Southern State. 
 
“Additionally, seeing the opportunities that Dr. Montgomery and Southern State provide through the 
Computer Science Program heavily influenced my decision to become a returning student,” said Bradshaw.  
 
Dr. Joshua Montgomery also offers his congratulations to Bradshaw. "I am very proud of 
Kayla, to be awarded that Intel scholarship is a big deal! I am excited to see what she 
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